INDUSTRIAL

MAQAYEES
Ref: DI-LT-MQYS-04-2009- 6558-12 Date: 19" April, 2009
M/s Sanbook Quality Consultancy (+9714 3374011)

Dubai, UAE

Subject: EIA Consultant- Pre-qualification/Re-qualification- Feedback

Gentlemen,
This has reference to your submission on the subject.

Thank you very much for participating in the annual EIA consultants’ pre/re-qualification process. After a
detailed evaluation of the information submitted, we are pleased to inform you that your organization has
been qualified with Dubai Industrial City for providing services related to Environmental Impact
Assessment to our investors. Congratulations!

Our investors who would establish an industrial facility in Dubai Industrial City would be informed of the
list of qualified consultants to enable them to approach your organization. Your organization’s name
would appear on the said list subject to your acceptance of this letter and submitting the balance fee of
AED 1000.00, if not paid with submission, as informed in the request for pre/re-qualification. The payment
should be done through cash or current dated cheque drawn in favor of Dubai Industrial City and shall be
submitted on or before 27" April 2009.

You could therefore after listing on our register, facilitate those industries for providing EIA services. We
request you to note that the performance of the consultants is monitored by way of their consistency in
assessing the environmental aspects and impacts, accuracy of assessments and professional input to the
deliverables and the number of instances the reports are commented by Dubai Industrial City and or the
authorities like Dubai Municipality etc. that has a bearing on the project completion of the investors. All
deliverables shall comply with QHSE criteria established by Dubai Industrial City.

You may be contacted by Dubai Industrial City to attend periodic consultants review organized by Dubai
Industrial City without any mutual obligation, as and when required.

You may note that the validity of qualification is upto 30 April 2010 and the revised list of qualified
consultants will be published in the first week of May 2009.

Should you have any inquiries regarding the qualification process please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned.

Best regards,

Santhosh Abraham

Manager Standards

Tel: 04 3643411

E-mail: santhosh.abraham@dubaiindustrialcity.ae



